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The Honorahle John Conyers, Jr,

Chairmun, Committee on Government
Operations

United States House of Kepresentatives

Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr, Chairman:

I am responding to your January 10, 1991 letter which requests our forecast
of expected contracting opportunities that smal) business concerns, including
those owned by socially and economically disadvantaged individuals, are
capable of performing. Our forecast for FY 1991 1s enclosed.

1 trust this material responds to your request.

Sincerely,

s
M. T&lor

ecutive Director
for Operations

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: The Honorable Frank Horton
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